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From: Brian Horn
To: Geoffrey Wertz
Date: Tue, Sep 28, 2004 7:26 AM
Subject: IAEA's October inspection at BWXT

Good Morning Bill/Geoffrey:

The IAEA plans to beLa.t BWXT tor their routine inspectionlof thej Iown blending area October 15, 18
& 19. Two IAEA staff are scheduled to be at the inspection.

N.SIR is preparing a lettedto BWXT Attn:Mike Suwala) notifying them of the two IAEA staff and their plans
to be at BWXT for the three day. I will fax the letter to Don Cutchins (the BWXT point of contact for IAEA
activities) when it is signed. b)(4) .

Geoffrey: Would you check you schedule and see if you could_ o
the IAEA Friday October 15? Please contact the BWXT representative (Don Cutchins 522-5186) and let
him know of you can perform this funqtion. At this ti office does not expect to have a staff member
at the site for the IAEA inspection an Ib)(4)I

Please contact me if you desire any additional information or discuss IAEA activities.

Thank you
Brian Horn
Office of Nuclear Security

and Incident Response
301-415-8128 (telephone)

CC: Bill Gleaves; Bruce Moran; David Ayres; Donald Stout; Douglas Collins; Karen
Henderson; Marvin Peterson; Patricia Silva; Vonna Ordaz


